Response from Councillor Mike Rowley, Board Member, Leisure Services to points made in the text of the address to Council from Nigel Gibson and Jane Alexander

[bookmark: _GoBack]All of the points made in this address have been responded to before.  The main areas of confusion in the address are that it compares maintenance costs alone at Temple Cowley with the total running cost for the new pool.  It also understates the carbon omissions at Temple Cowley by approximately 600 tonnes (in 2012-13 the carbon omissions at Temple Cowley were 780 tonnes of CO2).
 
The truth of the matter is clearly set out in the information gathered from various experts in their field on the Council's website.  The Council has been open from the beginning about the costs and benefits of the various alternatives and the choices it has made.
 
http://www.oxford.gov.uk/PageRender/decLP/ConsultationonLeisureFacilities.htm
